
From: Administration for Community Living <acl@public.govdelivery.com>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 5/13/2015 12:56:34 PM
Subject: Funding Opp--Specialized Supportive Services for People with Dementia--May 14 Phone

Call for Applicants

May 13, 2015

Funding Opportunity: Specialized Supportive
Services for People with Dementia
AoA Offers almost $10 million for Person-Centered Services That Improve Quality of Life 

for People with Dementia, Family Caregivers

As many as ten cooperative agreements with total funds up to $9,825,091 are 
available through the Alzheimer's Disease Initiative: Specialized Supportive Services 
project. The funds will go to organizations that provide quality, person-centered
services that help people with dementia remain independent and safe in their 
communities.

This project is designed to fill gaps in dementia-capable long-term services and 
supports for people living with--or those at high risk of developing--Alzheimer's 
disease or related dementias, and their caregivers.

Eligible applicants are private or public entities that are able to:

demonstrate the existence of a dementia-capable system, and

articulate opportunities and additional services that would enhance and 
strengthen the existing system.

The awards will be made as three-year, forward-funded project periods and have an 
anticipated start date of September 1, 2015.

Read the full application here: http://www.grants.gov/web/grants/view- 
opportunity.html?oppId=276374

Informational call for prospective grantees: May 14, 2015 -  12:30 p.m. EDT
888-947-8924 passcode: 8177029
A transcript will be available after the call. Contact Erin.Long@acl.gov

REQUIRED Letter of Intent: May 20, 2015 

Application Due: July 6, 2015
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